
 

16th January 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

“Waste and the City: Sew Sustainable” Trip to the Urban Room, Nottingham 
 

On Thursday 30th January, pupils from Eco Club and Knit and Natter Club are invited to attend a workshop – 

“Waste and the City: Sew Sustainable” – at the Urban Room, Carrington Street, Nottingham. The Urban Room is 

a hub of science, architecture, design and innovation run by the Royal Institute of British Architects, Historic 

England and Nottingham City Council.  

 

The focus of the day will be on designing and creating an upcycled product made from pre-loved t-shirts, 

addressing issues about sustainability and recycling. All fabrics and tools will be provided, thought the children are 

welcome to bring one of their own t-shirts if they so wish. The session will be led by Toni Jarvis of Tiger Projects 

(see tigerprojects.co.uk for more information) and supported by Hollygirt staff. 

 

The children should attend school as normal in their full uniform, including blazers, and shall walk to the Urban 

Room at around 9am. They will be back in time for normal end-of-day proceedings, including clubs. There is no 

charge for this visit. 

 

If you are happy for your child to attend, please complete and return the slip below by Monday 20th January. 

 

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr J. Goodhead     

Deputy Head of Junior School    

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 
 

“Waste and the City: Sew Sustainable” Trip to the Urban Room, Nottingham 

 

Child’s name: ________________________________   Class: _________ 
 

I give consent for my child to attend the trip to the Urban Room, Nottingham, on Thursday 30th January. I 

acknowledge the need for obedience and appropriate behaviour on my child’s part. I understand that there is some 

level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. I believe my child to 

be medically fit to undertake this visit. 
 

Signed: ___________________________________   Date: _________________ 

 

Please return to Mr Goodhead by 20th January 


